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11 June 2025 

 

 
Dear parents 

 

As we enter the final half term of the year there are numerous exciting activities coming up for the 
students with competition finals, Duke of Edinburgh’s Award expeditions, co-curricular trips to the theatre, 
the Norfolk Show and more, to mention just a few. 
 

It is also the term where we start to prepare the students for the next stage in their education and begin 
the handover amongst the pastoral team.  This year there are also some additional changes as, I am sad 
to announce, Mr Johnson will be leaving Smithdon at the end of this academic year to move onto 
pastures new - for which I wish him well and every success in his future endeavours. 
 

Year 7 students are unaffected by any change, but all other year groups will transition to their new 
pastoral leaders from 16 June 2025, when the Pastoral Support Teams will be: 
 

• Year 7 - Ms Moat and Mrs Collins 

• Year 8 - Ms Moat and Miss Bucke 

• Year 9 - Mr Ward and Miss Green 

• Year 10 - Mr Ward and Miss Green 
 

Ms Moat and Mrs Collins are also working closely with current Year 6 as they begin their transition to 
Smithdon. 
 

From 16 June, please direct any queries regarding pastoral care to the new teams, alongside your child’s 
tutor. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Gibbins 
Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
 
  

mailto:office@smithdonhigh.org.uk

